
 
Tony Sandoval replied 
 
To:"'PDC Support'" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Hi Jennifer 
  
This e-mail provides that I have taken care of the matter. My only explanation is I 
had not realized I had to file paper work this soon. 
  
Tabatha thank you for your help and valuable information. 
  
Have a good day 
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